KANSAS STATE COLLEGE
OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE

MANHATTAN

December 13, 1941

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

D.. Forrest C. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

Thank you very much for sending me the manuscript of

the speech you delivered at Cape Girardeau, Missouri, on the
evening of November 26, 194l. I have not yet had time to give
the subject matter the attention it deserves, but I promise
you I am going to give it my careful study, and I feel certain
I will find much that will be of intense interest for those

who administrate an athletic program.

1 also enjoyed having a visit with you that was all
too short, and I hope that at some future date we will have

more time to talk over athletic problems.
Sincerely yours,

I\'{n Ft Aheal‘n
Director

MFA:LR



